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INCREASE IN SEWER RATES 
 

The recently adopted 2016-2017 Operating Budget 
includes a rate increase in Sewer rates.  This 
increase will go into effect on the August 1st utility 
billing.  The Sewer base rate will increase from 
$13.70 per month to $16.44 per month, and the 
flowage charge will increase from .89¢ to $1.18 per 
thousand gallons.  This rate increase is necessary to 
deal with increased operational costs and an aging 
infrastructure. 

 
HEBER CITY POLICE KIDS’ ACADEMY 

 

 
 
This is a free event offered to any child between the 
ages of 10-14.  Kids will learn what it is like to be a 
police officer; they will learn to use the radio, 
conduct traffic stops, shoot sim guns, fingerprint, 
gather evidence, physical fitness, and more.  Lunch 
will be provided.  Please contact Heber City Police 
Department at 435-654-7910 with any questions 
you may have, or to RSVP.  Please RSVP by 
Monday, August 8, 2016. 
 
Date:     Thursday, August 11, 2016 
Time:    9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Where:  Heber City Police Department 
   301 S. Main Street 
   Heber City 

 
HEBER VALLEY FARMERS MARKET AND 

CONCERTS IN THE PARK 
 
Get out and enjoy the warm summer 
evenings at Heber’s Main Street 
Park every Thursday from 4:00 
p.m. to 9:00 p.m. through August 

25, where you’ll find delicious food, arts and crafts, 
produce, and from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., live 
music. Below are the musicians scheduled for the 
month of August: 
 
August 4: Red Desert Ramblers 
August 11: Flanders & Friends Variety Show 
August 18: Blues on First 
August 25: Chris Orrock & the 
Lazzlos 
 
We ask that you do your part in 
keeping our farmers market a 
clean and safe event for all to 
enjoy, and keep your pets at home.  PETS ARE 
NOT ALLOWED AT THE FARMERS MARKET 
OR IN THE CITY PARK. 

 
CAR SEATS, BOOSTERS, AND SEAT 

BELT SAFETY 
 

Buckling up the right way is the single most 
important thing a family can do to stay safe in their 
vehicle. Attempting to find the safest way for each 
member of your family to ride can be confusing if 
you don’t have the right information.  Here is a 
website for your family to receive the correct 
education to keep your kids safe.  If you need 
addition information please contact the Heber City 
Police Department at 301 South Main Street or call 
435-654-3040. An officer will be happy to assist 
you.  
Visit www.safekids.org 

 
 

 

 

http://www.safekids.org/

